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Confidential minutes of a meeting of the Transport Service Committee  
held on 14 October 2009 at 6 Middle Street, London EC1 
 
This meeting was held in private session with reference to section 15(2)(b) of schedule 18 of the Greater London 
Authority Act 1999, that, by reason of the confidential nature of the item(s) to be discussed, it was desirable in the 
public interest that the public should be excluded. 
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Present 
 
Members: Terry Bennett; Gail Engert; David Leibling (Vice Chair); Lorna Reith (Chair); Sharon Grant (Chair, 
London TravelWatch) 
 
Staff 
Chief Executive; Committee Administrator; Director, Research and Development; Senior Policy Officer  
 
 
Minutes 
 
1 Confidential minutes 
 
The confidential minutes of the meeting on 14 July 2009 were agreed and signed for the 
record. 
 
 
2 Confidential information paper 
 
Members agreed that London TravelWatch should continue to receive this report from 
Eurostar, but that it should not be presented to the committee again. 
 
 
3 Meeting review 
 
Members agreed that the Circle Line presentation was useful.  The Chair felt that the 
committee had made a start on bus performance, but that this work could be developed by 
looking at individual routes. 
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The research findings in Mr Moffat’s report ‘What passengers want’ were interesting and 
members asked where the research came from and how regularly it was carried out, sample, 
size, etc. 

Action : Committee Services 
 
Future meeting topics included an update on the cycle hire scheme, under performing 
underground lines and London Overground. 
 
[ends]  
 


